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---Original Message-----

From: Website.Email <website.email@stroud.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 December 2019 18:44
To: _WEB_Customer Services <Customer.Services@stroud.gov.uk>

Subject: Contact us from website

Message:

i am a resident of Cam and would like to voice my concerns at some of the planned
housing developments in the town. | have reviewed all of the proposed developments
and believe them to be in the best interest of Cam however i have some concerns with
the development running along the fields beside Hopton road. These fields and the foot
paths therein represent a popular area for local walkers and are well used by many local
people. Building on the other sites would not effect this however these fields are
different. With the focus of governmental legislation targeting improved health
supporting local people to remain physically active, especially activities that are so say
'free' needs to be considered. | therefore do not believe this part of the development is
in the best interest of the locality and would like to voice my objection.
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